
No Smoking at the Rec Park 
 

Resolution 2013-04 was passed at the March 7th council 
meeting.  It states the Rec Park will be a No Smoking 
area effective immediately and asks residents and guests to 
refrain from smoking in the park.  The No Smoking policy is part 
of the Young Lungs at Play initiative promoted by the Penn State 
Extension, the Pennsylvania Department of Health, and the 
American Lung Association.   
  
Borough Council appreciates your help in keeping the park a safe 
and clean place for all to enjoy.  
 
 
 

 


